December, 2023

Hartford City Commission,

This letter is to express my interest in serving on the Hartford Planning
Commission. As a recent retiree from the Cook Nuclear Plant, | have the time and
interest to devote to this pursuit. Please give my desire to serve the city on this
Commission your thoughtful consideration. Thank you.

Sincerely, SECEIVEL
Eric Germinder

202 Oak Street

Hartford, M| 49057

Email: mupgerms@yahoo.com

Home: 269-621-4965

Cell: 616-928-5588




